
 

 

If you visit your student for 
lunch please remember you 

need to eat outside under the 
pavilion with them.  

 Thank you. 

 

 

Principal’s Corner: 

  Happy March! We have a busy month filled 
with field trips and Spring Break trips. Please see 
the Parent Involvement calendar for reminders 
about important dates. We also have some fun 
events coming up in April that are mentioned 
below so you can start planning ahead.  
 
Have a safe and happy Spring Break! 
 

 

Walker’s Parent 

Involvement Calendar 

March 2023 
 

3/2 Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 
3/6 Final day to order yearbooks 
3/6 Final day to turn in Cookie 
Dough fundraiser money 
3/7 Final day for 5th grade field trip 
final deposit 
3/7 SAC meeting 3:30 pm 
3/9 PTO meeting 3:45 pm 
3/14 Whataburger Spirit Night 5-7 
3/15 First grade field trip 
3/16 First grade field trip 
3/17 Frist grade field trip 
3/17 St. Patrick’s Day, Wear Green 
3/20 – 3/24 SPRING BREAK 
3/27 Teacher work day NO SCHOOL 
3/31 Individual Spring Pictures 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW!! 

REGULAR BOOK $35 

NAME ON FRONT $40 

ORDER ON LINE AT 

BUYTHEYEARBOOK.COM  

WALKER’S # 710413 
 

OR SEND ORDER FORM INTO SCHOOL 

MAKE CHECK OUT TO  

WALKER ELEMENTARY 

LAST DAY – MARCH 6!!!!! 

Get Ready, Get Set, Go!! 

Field Day is a Coming!!! 

 

Friday, April 14 – KG 

Monday, April 17 – 01 

Tuesday, April 18 – 02 

Wednesday, April 19 – 03 

Thursday, April 20 – 04 

Friday, April 21 - 05 

All medicine must be brought into the 

clinic and checked in by a parent or 

guardian. This includes but is not limited 

to prescriptions, over the counter meds, 

cough drops, or lotions. If you have a 

question about anything please call Ms. 

Mandi Hanson in the Clinic. 
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Future Plans: 

April is the month 

of the Military Child 

 

On Monday April 3rd 

help show support for our 

Military students and  

Purple Up by wearing purple.  

Walker will be hosting a 

ceremony to honor our 

military student at 9:00 am on 

April 3rd.  

Parents are welcome to 

attend and help 

us celebrate. 

 

 

 

Being kind is never wasted. 
Every morning we get a new 
chance to choose who we 

want to be. 
Choose Kindness! 
-Deputy Ragusa 

Reminder: 
Parents you are able to log 
into FOCUS Parent Portal to 
check grades, print report 
cards, and upload excuse 

notes for absences.  
Please visit 

okaloosaschools.com 
for directions and tutorial 

videos. 


